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Flagstaff Road Upgrade Project  
 

Artist impression of the Flagstaff Road upgrade 

 

The upgrade of Flagstaff Road, between Hyland 

Avenue and Bonneyview Road, will install a 

fourth lane to make it a permanent two-way dual 

carriageway. The South Australian Government 

has committed $32.9 million towards the project.   

Flagstaff Road is a major arterial road used by 

approximately 21,000 motorists every day to 

commute to other parts of the city. For 800 metres 

of its overall 3.3 kilometre length between Hyland 

Avenue and Bonneyview Road, the road consists of 

only three lanes. Flow on the centre lane is reversed 

daily to cope with peak-hour traffic in the mornings 

and evenings. This is a potential cause of confusion 

for motorists travelling during these periods and 

remains a safety concern. 

The additional lane will be installed as a permanent 

two-way dual carriageway to reduce traffic 

congestion, reduce confusion and improve 

efficiency and safety for motorists travelling on 

Flagstaff Road. It will provide room to overtake slow-

moving traffic and allow emergency vehicles to 

proceed without being held up by other traffic. 

Early works commenced in early 2021, with the 

additional lane expected to be open to traffic by the 

end of 2021, weather permitting. 

More information  

To find out more about the Flagstaff Road Upgrade 

Project and to register for future email updates, 

please: 

Phone: 1300 059 639  

Email: dit.flagstaffroad@sa.gov.au   

Visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/flagstaffroad 

 


